
Today  

Happy Easter!!!! May your Easter be filled with God's blessings and be bright with His 

goodness and grace. May the love that He wraps all around you make your world a more 

beautiful place. 
 
 

The Knights of Columbus… 

will be hosting the Easter Egg Hunt after the 10:30am Mass Today.  
 

Novena to the Divine Mercy Continues…The nine-day Novena to the Divine Mercy 

began on Good Friday. Please continue the Novena on your own today, Easter Sunday. 

Then we will recite it together again Monday - Saturday, after the 8:15am Mass. 

Children’s Liturgy of the Word at the 10:30am Mass-Marian Room. 
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Tuesday 
 

The evening Legion of Mary meets at 

5:30pm in the Parish Hall. Contact 

Frankie Castro, 457-7297. 
 

KOC Business meeting 7:00pm in the 

Marian Room. 

Mass Intentions for the Week 
 

 Holy Saturday, April 4 

Solemn Easter Vigil                                   

7:00pm Parishioners   
 

Easter Sunday, April 5               

Easter Sunday                                     

The Resurrection of The Lord 

8:30am Rosario Cruz+ 

10:30am Teresa & Luigi 

Fresolone+ 

7:00pm Parishioners 
 

 Monday, April 6                       

8:15am Special Intention 
 

Tuesday, April 7                      
8:15am Salud Asuncion+  

 

  Wednesday, April 8                    

8:15am James Catches+  
 

Thursday, April 9                    

8:15am Clifford Pye+  
 

Friday, April 10                         

8:15am Special Intention 
 

 Saturday, April 11                  

8:15am  Special Intention                                     

Vigil: Second Sunday of Easter  

Divine Mercy Sunday                                                     

5:00pm Special Intention 
 

Sunday, April 12               

Second Sunday of Easter  

Divine Mercy Sunday                                   

8:30am Gloria Wilkerson+ 

10:30am Henry Shaver+ 

7:00pm Parishioners 
 

Monday 
 

The Jr. Legion of Mary – meets today at 

5:30pm in the Parish Hall. Contact 

Eunice Angeles, 346-9671. 

Weekly Goal: $9,184.00.                     

Last Sunday’s Offertory 

Collection $7,795.80.                 

Thank you for your   

generosity.  

Friday   
 

Pro-Life Meeting, 6:30pm in the Parish Hall.  
 

Little Flower Charismatic Prayer Group 

invites you for an evening of Praise, Worship 

and Healing at 5:30 in the Marian Room. Prayer 

group leader contacts are Ida Ancheta,                         

206-963-6311 & Dan Lanuzo, 619-0578. 

Wednesday 
 

The morning Legion of Mary meets at 

9:15am in the Marian Room.  
 

Parish Religious Education classes meet 
today, 6:00pm in the School Cafeteria, 

Contact Rita Tolbert,  455-5641.  
 

Catholics United for the Faith (CUF) 

will continue their "Back to the Basics" 

theme for the year by its study of the 

Catechism of the Catholic Church with 

a presentation on "I Believe in Jesus 

Christ, His Only Son, Our Lord" by 

Father Kevin McQuone on Wednesday 

(NOT Thursday), April 8th at 7:00pm in 

the Marian Room. Contact Michael Brady  

384-5495. 

Saturday 
 

The Ladies Sodality will meet at 9:00am in the 

Marian Room.  
 

First Communion Retreat, 9:00am-12:00pm 

in the Parish Hall.  

Next Sunday 
 

First Communion will be held at the 8:30am 

Mass. Congratulations Communicants!  
 

Burse Club Sunday. 
 

Divine Mercy Sunday. Father Callipare is 

inviting all Parishes to come together for a 

service on Divine Mercy Sunday. The Basilica 

will host a county-wide celebration. The 

program begins at 1:00pm with Eucharistic 

Adoration & recited Chaplet, 2:00pm Scripture 

and Homily by  Fr. Kevin McQuone, 3:00pm 

sung Chaplet, 3:30pm Benediction. Share the 

news! 

 

“Maliit na Bulaklak Filipino Charismatic 

Sunday Prayer Group”-meets Sunday at 

4:00pm.  
Please pray for the repose of the souls of: Robert Swain, 3/22/2015. 

James Hice, Sr., 3/28/2015. Albert Chase, 3/31/2015.               

Jeanne Thompson, 3/31/2015. 



Knights of Columbus News:                                            

The KOC weekly $100.00 raffle 

winner is:                                                        

Allison!!  

The Knights of Columbus St. 

Therese Council concluded their 

annual two week Tootsie Roll Drive 

this past weekend at Walmart. This 

year $ 1940.00 was collected, and 

the donations will be given to our 

School’s Morning Star Program.  
 

Invitation to join the Knights of 

Columbus A new app entitled 

Knights of Columbus: Join Us 

shows what the Order has to offer 

eligible Catholic men and their 

families. The app is now available, 

free of charge, on both iOS (iPhone, 

iPad, etc.) and Android operating 

systems. This app features an 

overview of the Knights of 

Columbus’ work in providing 

security to families, as well as our 

charitable and faith-based programs. 

Please reference our council #13389 

in responding to this app.  Also in 

the vestibule of the Church, a 

Knights of Columbus information 

post card is always available, which 

can be completed and returned by 

mail. 

School News  

The winner of this week’s                             

School  Raffle is                                 

Becca Baltz !    

Students return to class Monday, 

April 13th. 

Mother Teresa Mission 

News: The Mission is in 

need of men's items: men’s 

socks, underwear, and 

pants. Any other items are always 

appreciated.                                          

As always, thank you for your 

continued generosity. 

Little Flower Gift Shop  

First Communion gifts are 

available as well as                                        

holy cards and greeting cards. 

We also carry medals, key chains, 

statues, rosaries, bibles, children’s 

books, prayer books and books of our 

Saints. Gift Shop Hours 9 am-1 pm 

Monday-Friday and Sunday after 

morning Masses.  

2015 CATHOLIC SHARING APPEAL 
 

Many thanks to those who responded so 

quickly and generously with their pledge 

and donations!  To date: 250 of our 

families have pledged, representing 51%    

of the 490 families registered in the 

Parish. There is still time to make your 

pledge. 

2015 CSA Prayer 

Lord, hear our prayer as we seek to be 

good stewards of the many gifts You have 

bestowed on us. Give us wisdom to 

discern Your will for us, strength to meet 

the challenge, and the grace to be 

steadfast in our commitment to You. Let 

us use our time, talent, and treasure for 

Your greater honor and glory. In Your 

name we pray. Amen 

The Parish is in need of volunteers 

to care for the Holy Linens.     
 

If  you would like to be a part of this 

ministry, please call the Parish Office,  

455-5641. 

Assistance for Victims of               

Sexual Abuse.    

“We are committed to healing the 

hurting hearts”.  A relationship of 

faith and commitment exists 

between the Catholic Church and its 

members, and the public, whether 

they are children, young people, 

adults, or elderly. Sexual abuse in 

this context, or any relationship, is a 

matter of grave concern. To report a 

case please call the 24 hour Hotline 

1-800-962-2843. Or contact the 

coordinator for the Pensacola/Ft. 

Walton Area: Dr. Louis M. 

Makarowski, PhD., P.A. at                    

850-477-7181. 

All women in the Diocese are invited to attend the 40th Annual Convention of 

the Pensacola-Tallahassee Diocesan Council of Catholic Women at the 

Cathedral of the Sacred Heart on April 25, 2015.  The theme is "Our Family - Our 

Future".  Speakers will be Dr. Tom Neal, Academic Dean at Notre Dame Seminary 

in New Orleans, LA and Sister Margaret Kuntz, ASCJ, Diocesan Office of Faith 

Formation.  Registration fee of $30 includes Continental Breakfast and Bishop's 

Luncheon.  Registration forms are available from Edna Moore, 455-2458, or contact 

Kay Hale at LKHale@bellsouth.net. 

UWF will be the site 

for the 50,000th senior 

driver to be CAR 

FITTED and the 

sponsors are preparing 

to celebrate right here 

in Pensacola as they 

reach this important 

milestone! The event is part of a 

national campaign to improve older 

adult driver safety through the CarFit 

educational program that teaches 

participants how to make their personal 

vehicle “fit” them while they are 

driving. The Center on Aging will be 

hosting a CarFit event at UWF on 

April 9th, 2015 in parking lot SP2. 

Older adults that would like to be 

'fitted" MUST CALL the Center on 

Aging (Marian Walker) at 850-474-

3298 to schedule their appointment on 

the 9th. Times are already filling. 

Easter Sunday is a day all 

about seeking. The early 

Christian communities 

gathered around the 

Apostles, seeking more 

about the life and 

ministry of the Lord 

Jesus. Saint Paul told the 

baptized Colossians to 

“seek what is above.” Mary of Magdala 

went to the tomb, seeking to find the 

Lord’s body so that she could anoint it. 

We come to church on Easter Sunday 

seeking many things. For some of us, 

this is a once a year journey, when we 

seek connection with the foundations of 

the Christian faith. For others, this day 

is the culmination of a long journey of 

Lenten repentance. For the newly 

baptized, this is the first day of a new 

life filled with promise and expectation. 

Whatever it is that we seek, let us be 

inspired by the disciple whom Jesus 

loved who, when he saw the wrappings 

of cloth inside the empty tomb, “saw 

and believed.”  

mailto:LKHale@bellsouth.net

